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27th March 2025 

 

Subject: Exciting Details for the 2025 Year 11 Prom 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am thrilled to share the details for this year’s Year 11 Prom. The 2025 prom will be held at Hockwold 
Hall on Wednesday, 9th July, with the theme of "Casino Royal." 

Arrivals will take place between 6:00 PM and 7:00 PM, where students will have the opportunity to 
be photographed in front of the beautiful hall and gardens alongside their choice of transportation, 
whether that’s a fancy car, tractor, or horsebox. Family and friends are welcome to join in the photos, 
but we kindly ask that this is kept brief to ensure a smooth and timely arrival for everyone. For students 
who prefer a less grand entrance, the car park will be available for drop-offs. The event will officially 
begin at 7:00 PM with welcome drinks and a chance to mingle. 

The evening will feature a BBQ, a performance by the school band, themed entertainment, and a DJ. 
There will also be a soft drink-only bar where students can purchase refreshments. The event will 
conclude at 10:00 PM, so please ensure transport is arranged accordingly. 

Our prom committee has been working hard on fundraising and has already raised a significant 
amount, which will help keep ticket prices as low as possible. A £10 deposit will be required via My 
Child At School to reserve a ticket for the prom. This will allow us to know the number of attendees 
and plan the event accordingly. The final ticket price will be determined by how much additional 
fundraising takes place but will be capped at £35, with the price being reduced if we raise more funds. 

Additionally, students can earn £1.50 for every five lunchtime-to-after-school revision sessions they 
attend. The amount they earn will be deducted from the final price of the ticket before any remaining 
payments are due. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Francis-Pugh via email at 
zoe.francis@attrust.org.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Francis-Pugh 
Specialist Lead of Technology, Food and Art 


